Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

Enclosures.

17th October, 1938.

Dear Sir,

I duly received your letter of the 8th
instant respecting a design of welded bedplate proposed
by Messrs. Burmeister & Wain's Maskineog Skibsbyggeri,
the contents of which have been noted, and I have to
thank you for your attention in the matter.

I think 1t well %o enclose, for your
inf® rmation, a copy of a communication which has to-day
been addressed to the Copenhagen Surveyors on the subject,
together with a copy of the sketch referred to therein.

I am, Dear Bir,

Yours faithfully,

Secretary.

L. Ripley’ Esql,
MIDDLESBROUGH.
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